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The Western Harbour tunnel is not an appropriate development. The risk of pollution from 
dredging is too great. The funnelling of traffic into the inner city and across to the dense north 
Sydney is inappropriate. We do not need three harbour crossings from the city/Balmain. Please 
look at Sydney as a sustainable city and provide world class public transport, ring roads instead 
of funnelling into the central areas, and limit private cars in built up city work areas (city, and 
other works hubs like Parramatta, Chatswoood etc) 


